
Close discussions and exchange of information were
made on the common topics ofboth organizations.
At the final stage of the meeting it was agreed that the
next meeting would be held in Korea in 2001 and the
dispatch of survey vessel "SHOYO" will be expected.
The meeting was closed in a friendly atmosphere.

The meeting held at Conference Hall of JHD
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Awarding of the certificate to the participant l\4r Hewage (Sri Lank)

receiving the certificate from Dr, Y. Ganeko
Chief Hydrographer, JHD

The JICA Group Training Course in Hydrographic Sur-
vey for 2000 conducted for about 7 months from 1 1
April 2000 was closed on 10 November 2000.

The closing ceremony and farewell party took place at
Tokyo International Center (TIC) of JICA on 10 No-
vember, attended by Dr. Y. Ganeko, Chief Hydrogra-
pher of JHD, Mr. K. Iwaguchi, Managing Director of
TIC and Mr. M. Shiozaki, Managing Director of Japan
Hydrographic Association (JHA) as well as lecturers,
instructon and related officers of JHD, JHA and JICA.

E,ach participant from Fiji, Indonesia, Malaysia,
Mauritius, Pakistan, Philippines, Sri-Lanka, Tanzania,
Tonga and Viet Nam was awarded with the certificate
by Dr. Y. Ganeko and Mr. K. Iwaguchi respectively.

Visit to Hachijo Hydrographic Observatory in
Hachijo lsland , Southern Part of Japan




